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Sen. Kelly Hancock Statement on SB 2 
 
AUSTIN, TX - Sen. Kelly Hancock (R-North Richland Hills) today issued the following statement regarding the 
Texas Senate's passage to engrossment of SB 2: 
 

"The citizens of Texas have demanded property tax reform loud and clear. I'm glad to see that the 
majority of the Senate is listening. SB 2 strengthens voter-approval limits on property tax growth and 
improves the balance between state and local public education funding, another top priority of the 
86th Legislature. With dozens of property tax relief and appraisal reform bills moving through the 
Capitol this session that complement SB 2, I believe we're well on our way to a real and meaningful 
overhaul of a broken property tax system." 
 

### 

Sen. Hancock represents District 9, which includes portions of Dallas and Tarrant Counties. He currently serves 
as Chairman of the Texas Senate Committee on Business & Commerce and Vice Chair of the Texas Senate 
Transportation Committee. 

http://www.hancock.senate.state.tx.us/

